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From: Judy L Todd <1judytodd@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:21 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Cc: Judy L Todd
Subject: Oregon's Groundwater-In support of OWRD Rule Revisions.

I support the groundwater allocation rule revisions because we need ever-increasing, more 
sustainable management of our groundwaters. I am hopeful these new rules will help protect 
streamflows and cold water delivery to rivers and streams from the stressing and warming 
impacts of over-pumping hydrologically connected groundwater.  In the current and clear 
imminent challenges and impacts of climate change, it's even more important for the state to 
end over-issuing groundwater permits.That's the old days ignorantly robbing the future. These 
new rules for Oregon waters and groundwater permits is long overdue, and I look forward to 
the adoption of the proposed rules. Thank you. 

Judy Todd, Portland OR 
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